January 4, 2023 = —

To Whom It May Concern:

The City of LaGrange will receive sealed bids until 2P.M. EST, MONDAY, FEBRUAURY 6, 2023 in the Office of
Purchasing, Third Floor, 200 Ridley Avenue, LaGrange, Georgia 30240 for the Materials for the Hamilton Road
Water and Sewer Relocation Project.

Terms and Conditions

1. All bids shall be exclusive of all sales and excise tax

2. Materials shall conform to the City specifications. These specs can be found on the City of LaGrange website Bids
shall be submitted on the form provided in the bid document.

3. The City of LaGrange reserves the right to accept or reject any and/or all submissions and to accept the
submissions which City personnel considers the most advantageous to the City. The City further reserves the right
to waive informalities and minor irregularities in all bids received and/or the bidding process.

4. This will be an itemized project and the materials may be awarded to different or multiple bidders depending
upon price.

5. Please make sure lead times are included alongside your submissions.

Questions concerning these conditions and specifications should be addressed to Jeremy Andrews at 706-883-
2046. To avoid being inadvertently opened by City personnel all bids should be clearly marked “BID OPENING,
MATERIALS FOR HAMILOTN ROAD UTILITES PROJECT, 2 P.M. MONDAY, FEBRUARY 6, 2023"

Sincerely,

J.gremy Andrews,
C@wﬂ%@m{/w

Procurement Officer
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